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22/07/2024  21:24:252024/2648/P SUPPRT Nadia Crandall I am fully in favour of this planning application.  The local area has suffered severe problems with theft, 

vandalism, home invasion and large numbers of drug users and drug dealers causing problems on our streets 

and making everyone feel less safe.  Any mechanism that improves security and limits the opportunities for 

drug dealers and criminals to use our area, is a welcome intervention.  Please vote in favour.
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